
MASON COUNTY INDOOR TRACK BUS DROP OFF AND PARKING MAP 

SPECTATOR PARKING MAP 

 

BUSES 

Buses should enter the grounds and keep left encircling the building. There is a bus drop off lane 

on the West side of the building. After dropping off athletes continue on the newly paved street 

to the left of the new Middle School. This drive will take you to the bus parking lot behind the 

Maysville Community and Technical College. THERE IS NO ON SITE BUS PARKING. THERE IS A 

SHUTTLE BUS PROVIDED TO BRING DRIVERS BACK TO THE INDOOR TRACK BUILDING.  

SPECTATORS 

Vehicles will follow the same entry route as buses. Vehicles can by-pass the bus drop off lane 

and continue on to parking lots located on both the East and West sides of the new Middle 

School. Handicap parking is available beside the Indoor Track building. The entry to the facility is 

on the North side of the Indoor Track building. There is no parking permitted along the 

driveways. Vehicles blocking the drives will be towed. There is also overflow parking available 



both at the Mason Co Intermediate School which is across the street from the Indoor Track 

building and in the rear parking lot behind the Maysville Community and Technical College. 

There is a continuous shuttle bus serving the two overflow parking lots that will drop spectators 

off and pick them up for return to their vehicles. The shuttle runs from 8:00 am until the end of 

the meet.  

 

 


